Town of Sutton
Sewer Commission Meeting

3/9/2022
Members Present: Neal Crites
Carl Licopoli
Jack Sheehan
Don Obuchowslki

The meeting was opened at 2:00 P.M. by Neal Crites, All members were present. Jack motioned to
approve minutes from the meeting 2/9/22. All in favor.

No Public Forum.

The Town and the Vaillancourt’s lawyers are drawing up language regarding the location of the
Sewer Pump Station, We will take trees down and waive connection fees (4 connections). This
location will be beneficial to the Town since we won't need to cross the road.

Jen Hager is comfortable with the plans.

There will be a pre-construction meeting for Unified on March 15, 2022 at the Town Hall.

0ld Business: Annual Report is finalized and Articles all forwarded to the Town Clerk.

New Business: The new project is moving forward. J&G Foods is looking at tying in and considering
ownership of the pump station.

Our next meeting date: 4/13/2022 at 2:00p.m.

Neal motioned to adjourn. Jack 2nd motion, Neal I. The meeting adjourned at 2:17 p.m.
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